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Elections of the National Olympic Committee of the Islamic Republic of Iran 
 
 
 
Dear President, 
Dear Secretary General, 
 
Following your communication today, we would like to convey our warmest 
congratulations upon your election to the position of President and Secretary 
General, respectively, of the National Olympic Committee of the Islamic Republic 
of Iran on the occasion of your NOC General Assembly which took place on 20 
January 2014. 
 
We should be grateful if you could also extend our congratulations to the NOC 
office bearers elected or re-elected on that occasion. 
 
We remain at your entire disposal for any assistance you may need and we look 
forward to developing a fruitful cooperation.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pere MIRÓ 
Director 
NOC Relations Department and Olympic Solidarity 
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